

November 10, 2023

Gloucester County Institute of Technology Attn: Ms. Christine Datz 1360 Tanyard Road Sewell, NJ 08080

RE: 2024 East Greenwich Little League Alumni Scholarship

Dear Ms. Datz,

The East Greenwich Little League is excited to announce that we are now accepting applications for the 4th Annual East Greenwich Little League Alumni Scholarship. The deadline to apply is March 29, 2024. One (1) \$1,500 scholarship will be awarded in June 2024.

## Scholarship:

Annual scholarship awarded to a graduating senior of good character, academic achievement and community involvement who had participated in the East Greenwich Little League program (Baseball or Softball).

## **Eligibility Requirements:**

- Applicant must have participated in (4) or more seasons of Baseball/Softball for the East Greenwich Little League
- Applicant must have demonstrated good character during his/her time participating in the program (Baseball or Softball).
- Minimum 3.0 GPA.
- Applicant must submit (2) letters of recommendation to attest to character, academic achievement and/or community involvement.
  - Prefer (1) letter to be from a former Little League coach.
  - Additional letter to be from current coach, teacher, administrator, etc.
- Applicant must submit an essay, in 300 words or less, discussing individual's Little League experience.
- Eligibility is <u>not</u> based upon athletic achievement.

## Review:

Each scholarship application will be reviewed by the Scholarship Committee of the East Greenwich Little League Board. The Scholarship Committee consists of (5) members of the current East Greenwich Little League Board.

## **Submission:**

Applicants may submit their scholarship information via email to: <a href="mailto:egll.district15.nj@gmail.com">egll.district15.nj@gmail.com</a> or via mail to:

East Greenwich Little League Attn: Annual Alumni Scholarship P.O. Box 208 Clarksboro, NJ 08020

All information must be received by <u>Friday, March 29, 2024</u>, in order for the application to qualify for consideration for the 2024 scholarship.

If you have any questions about the East Greenwich Alumni Scholarship, please contact me at (856) 264-5456.

Sincerely,

Michael McCloskey

Treasurer, East Greenwich Little League